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To whom it may concerned,
this is Lin Nie, a townhouse owner of Perspective project . I am writing this email to express
my concerns about neighborhood safety around the temporary shelter at 2295 Douglas Road.
This area have a lot kids and elderly. Since the temporary shelter set up in our area, our
neighborhood security got affected! Especially this summer ! There is a field on Dawson street
called Coco park. Recently, it has been brought to my attention that some homeless people
setting up tents and injecting on the fields. We were shocked ! People walk their dogs , young
kids picnic and play with each other on that field on daily basis. I hope city of Burnaby or the
shelter can help us . Community safety should be the top priority.  I am looking forwards to
your reply,
Sincerely,
 
 
Lin Nie
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